
We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Company Name] for your fiber optic installation. We hope you are 

enjoying the improved connectivity and performance since the installation. 

At [Company Name], we strive to provide the best service possible, and your feedback is crucial 

in helping us achieve that. We would appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to share your 

experience with us. 

Your Feedback Matters 

Please consider answering the following questions: 

• How satisfied were you with the installation process? 

• Did our team meet your expectations in terms of professionalism and efficiency? 

• Is there anything you feel we could improve upon? 

• Would you recommend us to others? 

You can share your feedback by replying to this email or by completing our online feedback 

form at [link to feedback form]. 

Thank you once again for choosing [Company Name]. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


